
We hope this newsletter finds you well as we 
enter the beautiful month of October. As the 

leaves change colors and the air becomes crisp, 
we are looking forward to our annual Scarecrow 
contest.  Everyone loves to walk Main Street and 

see how creative our neighbors are.  Our 
October meeting is new member recruitment. 
 Joyce and Susan have a fun night planned. 

  Please invite your friends and neighbors.  If 
you have any questions or suggestions, please 

don't hesitate to reach out to us. Thank you for 
your continued support and dedication to the 

Medford Woman's Club.


~ Shawn and Ellen


Visit our website medfordwomansclub.com

October 2023

 Dates to Remember


October 12 ~ General Meeting

Medford Memorial Community 

Center

7:00 PM


October 24 ~ book club

Susan’s house


6:00 pm


October 32 ~ Halloween


October is breast cancer 
awareness and domestic 

violence awareness month.


October Program 


Wine presentation from Taunton 
Forge Wine and Liquors

Presidents’ Message



Home before dark

By Riley sager


Every house has a story 
to tell and a secret to 

share.


Twenty-five years ago, Maggie Holt 
and her parents moved into Baneberry 

Hall, a rambling Victorian estate in 
the Vermont woods. Three weeks later 

they fled in the dead of night, an 
ordeal her father recounted in a 

memoir called House of Horrors. His 
story of supernatural happenings and 
malevolent spirits became a worldwide 
phenomenon, rivaling The Amityville 

Horror in popularity—and skepticism.


Susan’s house

October 24 ~ 6 pm

Things to Consider
 We need full participation to move forward with 

our many projects and initiatives.  so please 

consider the options below and choose 

accordingly.  


November – Thanksgiving Dinner for Police on 

duty. Nancy volunteered to cook Turkey however 

side dishes are still needed.


December – Santa letters. Need help with  

advertising and promotion.


December – Decorate Tree at Police Station for 

their Kids Party.


January – Spelling Bee. Work starts in October, 

need 10 volunteers. Elaine is willing to chair 

again, but someone needs to step up to be trained 

January – Need a chair for scholarship for 

seniors for written essay’s.


February – Tea. Joyce and Susan will chair again 

however much more help is needed. More 

information to come.


October 2024 - Kathy needs someone to be trained. 

We will be using digital sign ups next year so it 

should run smoothly but help is still requested.


We ask that each of you volunteer for at least one 

of these projects. 

After a somewhat rocky 
start ~ rescheduling 

due to inclement 
weather that never 

actually materialized ~ 
we have 26 scarecrows 

lining Main Street. 

A vote having been 

taken at the September 
meeting, this means we will be able to 

make a donation of $520 to the 
Emmanuel cancer foundation - the 

NJSFWC special state project.

Scarecrow Contest 2023



NJSFWC news




The woman’s club of Medford is a proud 
member of the New Jersey state federation 

of women’s clubs and in turn of the general 
federation of women’s clubs.


Club women are ‘dedicated to community 
improvement by enhancing the lives of 

others through volunteer service’.

Gfwc news



